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King Liberty
Pedestrian/Cyclist Link

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment
Notice of Completion

The City of Toronto has completed a Municipal Class Environmental
Assessment (EA) Study to determine the location for a new pedestrian/
cyclist link across the Metrolinx railway corridor on the north edge of
Liberty Village.

The recommended solution, as documented in the Environmental
Study Report (ESR), is a bridge spanning the rail corridor between the
west end of Douro Street and the west end of Western Battery Road.
In order for the bridge to be fully accessible to all users, stairs and an
elevator are recommended at each end.

Opportunities for Public Review

The study was carried out following the requirements for Schedule C
projects under the Municipal Class EA. An Environmental Study Report
has been completed and has been placed on public record for a review
period starting December 16, 2011 and ending January 31, 2012. It will
be available for review at:

Parkdale Library City Clerk's Office
1303 Queen St. W. City Hall, 12th Fl., West Tower

Tel: 416-393-7686 100 Queen St. W.
Tel: 416-392-8016

Please call or check online to confirm hours of operation.
The ESR is also available online at:
toronto.cal/involved/projects/king_liberty

If you have any outstanding concerns about this project, please address
them to the City staff listed below and we will attempt to seek a mutually
acceptable resolution.

Jason Diceman Tel: 416-338-2830
Public Consultation Unit Fax: 416-392-2974
City of Toronto TTY: 416-397-0831

Metro Hall, 19th Fl., 55 John St. Email: jdicema@toronto.ca
Toronto, ON M5V 3C6
toronto.cal/involved/projects/king_liberty

If concerns regarding this project cannot be resolved in discussion with
the City of Toronto, a person or party may request that the Minister of
the Environment make an order for the project to comply with Part Il
of the Environmental Assessment Act (referred to as a Part Il Order),
which addresses individual Environmental Assessments. The Minister
must receive the request in writing by January 31, 2012 at the address
below, and a copy must also be sent to the City contact. If no requests
are received by this date the City may proceed with this project as
outlined in the Environmental Study Report.

The Honourable John Wilkinson
Minister of the Environment

77 Wellesley Ave.

Ferguson Block, 11th Fl.
Toronto, ON M7A 2T5

Tel: 416-314-6790

Fax: 416-314-7337

Issue Date: December 16, 2011

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of
personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.




